
Our response… 

We continue to believe that the best thing you can do to support your child 

with their learning is hear them read every day practise their spelling and 

number bonds / times tables. This does change when the children get to 

Year 6 when formal home learning is given. 

 

You told us… 

That you would like to see more 

paper-based home learning in     

order to help prepare the children 

for their future. 

                 Our response… 

We are happy to look into this but there are no guarantees that this will happen. If we do 

decide to make the change, there will be no expectations that families have to buy new kit 

immediately, we would just ask that you make the change when buying new kit in the fu-

ture. Should we make the change we will, of course, communicate this with you. 

 

You asked us… 

If we could look into changing the 

PE kit to a darker colour so that               

stains do not show as much. 

Our response… 

We understand from a parents / carers perspective the Dojo can be quite overwhelming and 

we have reflected on this and do try to space them out. However this can prove difficult as 

there are lots of different people posting. As a school communication is viewed positively by 

our families and we would much rather overcommunicate than under communicate. 

 

A small number of you said... 

You feel there are too many Dojo 

messages being sent out and you 

would like them spaced out more. 

      Our response… 

As a school we continue to do our very best to balance the dietary 

requirements of all our children whilst also respecting the many 

religious faiths our children follow. As we move towards a new 

menu, we will be looking further into this. 

 

Some of you said... 

You would like us to relook at the 

school menu and provide more halal 

food across the week. 

Thank you to all those who completed our most 

recent questionnaire. We received 204 responses 

out of a parent population of over 1000.  

Read on to find out about what you told us! 

‘It is a very nurturing environment, fantastic at building        

relationships with children to help them thrive and with       

parents they are extremely supportive even as a listening 

ear. We feel extremely lucky to be a part of the school.’ 

‘I trust Clockhouse as it offers a safe and 

excellent educational environment for my 

child.’ 

‘Clockhouse is exceptional because leadership and 

staff are always aiming for betterment and look for 

opportunities to make Clockhouse a better place for 

the community and for our children with inclusion 

and diversity always in mind.’ 

Thank you for your feedback.                         

We hope you found this useful! 


